
 
 

February 2021 

Club News 

COVID update The Board has extended the COVID concessions through to 31 
December 2021. 
 
 
These measures have been extended in order to allow clubs the most 
flexibility in the planning of their trials past the end of June.  
 
Now that the concessions have been in place for a number of 
months, we would appreciate your feedback on what changes should 
be permanent, what should be implemented differently and what 
measures are no longer necessary either now or in the future. 
Permanent rule changes would need to be approved before the end 
of June in order to come into effect January 2022. 
 
A full list of temporary exceptions can be found on the website 

https://aac.ca/en/node/955 

 

 

Trial 
Procedures 

Clubs are reminded that they need to be aware of their obligations 
to the competitors and judges at all times and that they are following 
correct procedure.  
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